
Be on the lookout for…
Virtual Math Night.

Hello Jonathan Valley Families!  I ‘m excited to share with
you that our school will be hosting a Virtual Family Math
Night Event. This is a fun event where you and your
child(ren) will be participating in a variety of engaging
math activities virtually from your home.  You’ll even have
the opportunity to  share photos and comments with
your fellow classmates during this event.  See the flyer for
more details.  (November: date will be announced later).

Some students have already signed up for this during the
Fall Festival but we wanted to give everyone the
opportunity in case you didn't get to attend.  If you have
signed up already, you do not need to do so again,
however,  if you would like to sign up then, please reply
back. If you plan on attending the virtual event, please
include the number of children and their grade level, along
with their teacher’s name.  This will help me prepare the



materials you’ll need for this event.  We have a limited
number of spaces so sign by  October 22, 2021.

Student/s Name: ____________________________
Teacher:__________________________________
Grade:  ________________
.

Or email rarogers@haywood.k12.nc.us with this
information to sign up.
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